







www.bernardmizeki.org.za

<u>fezmaki@gmail.com</u> +27 73 266 5297

The Diocesan Executive
Diocese of Kimberly and Kuruman

30th June 2017

Dear President, Chairman and the entire DEXCO

Re: PROVINCIAL EXECUTIVE MEETING

The Lord be with you!

This letter seeks to remind and inform you of the planned Provincial Executive meeting that is scheduled for the $07-08^{th}$ July 2017 in your Diocese, as per the Guild's calendar. The Provincial Executive meeting is scheduled to commence at 12:00 p.m. on the 07^{th} July 2017, the Provincial Executive members will arrive in your Diocese on the 07^{th} July 2017 in the morning with the exception of the Provincial Chaplain who will be arriving on the 06^{th} July 2017. We humbly request that the Diocese to accommodate him, we will communicate not later than Wednesday, 05^{th} July 2017 his arrival time at the Kimberly airport.

It is also requested that a meeting be held between the two (2) committees at 18:00 p.m. on the 07th July 2017 convene to discuss the following:

- a) Progress on Conference Preparations
- b) Challenges on Conference Preparations
- c) Assistance required from PEXCO
- d) General (Questions/Advises to PEXCO)

On behalf of PEXCO

Provincial Secretary Fezile Maki

President: Rev E Masoka; **Chairman**: Bro M Tsika; **Sec**: Bro F Maki; **Dep Sec**: Bro M Genu; **Treasurer**: Bro L Batwa; **Chaplain**: Rev L Tyali; **Com Officer**: Bro F Maki; **Social Dev**: Revd. S Myeko; **T&DO**: Bro K Dube; **Legal Adv**: Bro S Pule Page 1